
 

“The Headteacher’s passion for ensuring all pupils receive an outstanding education is tangible in all aspects of the school’s 
work.” 

Highfield Primary is an Outstanding School - Ofsted 2016 
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“Together we can achieve more” 

 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The Governors have been involved with many aspects of school life; from the statutory 
meetings to learning walks, book looks, subject leaders meetings, school trips, sports days, 
attendance at class assemblies - which have all been to a very high standard with the 
obvious delight showing on the pupils faces as they spoke clearly, acted, danced and sung.  
 

The Friends of Highfield have been very active this year raising much needed funds for all 
the pupils in the school. A very big thank you to all involved, including Governors and 
Friends support to the school in their charity work by running a coffee morning on the day 
the event is taking place.      
 
It is farewell to our Year 6 pupils, we wish them every success in their future lives and what 
a way to end on, with their production of Mary Poppins which was truly amazing. 
 
As Governors, we have to acknowledge all the hard work and dedication of all the staff that 
work tirelessly and put in many hours behind the scenes for the benefit of all the pupils. 
 
We wish you all a very enjoyable summer break and look forward to seeing you in 
September for the 2017/2018 academic year.  
 
 
Diana Wren  
Chair of Governors 
 


